
  
  
  
  

  Eid Al-Adha Al- Mubarak Holiday 

  August 05, 2019  

On the occasion of Eid Al-Adha Al- Mubarak the Amman Stock Exchange (ASE) will be off on
Sunday the 11th of August, until Wednesday the 14th of August, 2019; the ASE will resume its work
on Thursday the 15th of August, 2019.

Adha Mubarak.
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